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My name is Borde Williams, along with my brother Neale Williams form the Lazy H Partnership. We are permittee
holders in the Hale Lake area.
Our business address is 
I appreciate ALL the work and effort put forth to help manage the Hale Lake area. My family homesteaded Pajarito
Flats.
I have three comments and one objection.
Comment:  1. There has to be a better job done of policing and monitoring the whole area. Self-policing does not
work.
2. When road closures are made, I would like to be involved in that process.
3. Close Hale Lake and Lucas tank to mud-bogging.
Objection:
Oppose the opening of a Hale Canyon loop, red route. Why put money and resources into developing a route when 5
other routes are readily available. Concerned for wildlife in that area not just for 7 months, but for 12. Area would
be hard to police! I do like the idea of seasonal closure, if not total closure.
Thank you!
Borde Williams

Sent from my iPhone




